
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

CHANGES TO WEST TISBURY BEACH & RECREATION POLICIES 

 

Due to the current Covid 19 Pandemic, there will be changes to the current policies regarding 

Lambert’s Cove Beach.  

 

In accordance with the Board of Health, the Parks and Recreation Department and 

recommendation from the Governor’s office, parking in the lot will be reduced by half. There 

will be no parking along Lambert’s Cove Rd. from Cottles Lumber toward Vineyard Haven. 

 

People are required to wear a mask and remain single file while on the path. On the beach, a 

mask is required if the 6 feet social distancing requirement cannot be maintained.  

 

All recreation facilities (ballfields, tennis courts, playgrounds, etc.) will remain closed until 

further notice. 

 

Seth’s Pond will remain closed until further notice. 

 

This information will be updated as new information becomes available.    

 

 

 


